09-0422~0P6 April 22,2009

DEBARMENT OF MARK RODRIGUEZ AND
MANAGEMENT SERVICES BY DESIGN, L.L.C.

THE CHIEF ADMINISTRATIVE OFFICER REPORTS THE FOLLOWING RECOMMENDATION:

That the Board of Education of the City of Chicago (“Board”) debar Mark Rodriguez and Management
Services By Design, L.L.C., from doing any business with the Board for a term of three (3) years.

On June 27, 2008, the Board’s Chief Purchasing Officer filed and served a Notice of Proposed
Neharment (“Natice™  initiatinn A_drhatment praceedinn_anainst Shanfa Arriooton CArcinntan™_Shnota

Design, L.L.C. (MSBD"), which asserted among other things, that Rodriguez and/or MSBD allowed
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